LF121207-18

Pied Piper Ice Cream
Keith Storm
4415 North Haines
Rapid City, ‘South Dakota
57701
December 3, 2007

Office of City Attorney
Rapid City, South Dakota

Dear Maggie,

I would iike to renew my license with the city of Rapid City for doing
business as the Pied Piper for the calendar year 2008.

Thank You,

Keith G. Storm



